E-mail Message

From: Public Hodgkinson's Office Email [EX:/O=MIN/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=5AC6AD7B09FE1A48808B23FEDCEF8244-
000000059A86

To: Public Pearce's Office Email [EX:/O=MIN/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=5AC6AD7B09FE1A48808B23FEDCEF8244-
000000059A70

Cc:

Sent: 27/9/2011 at 7:44 PM

Received: 27/9/2011 at 7:44 PM

Subject: FW: Plans to increase pollution in the Hawkesbury River

From: ElectorateOffice Burrinjuck [mailto:ElectorateOffice.Burrinjuck@parliament.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 27 September 2011 10:58 AM

To: Public Hodgkinson's Office Email

Subject: Fwd: Plans to increase pollution in the Hawkesbury River

>>> Erin Clare 27/09/2011 10:02 >>>

Dear Ms Hodgkinson,

I refer to this story published in the Sydney Morning Herald on September 27. HYPERLINK
"mailto:burrinjuck@parliament.nsw.gov.au"burrinjuck@parliament.nsw.gov.au

I am appalled to think we would allow Sydney Water to actively pollute a waterway so vital to our

seafood industry. (NI D G D D G | Cind the

application to increase pollution on the grounds of cost savings quite ludicrous.

Please advise what your department intends to do about this.

Many thanks, Erin Clare

http://nt032prm.ads.swc/...il_FW+Plans+totincreasetpollutiont+intthet+Hawkesbury+River S ACTIVITY ATT 1-PQKOV_1-1UMJD.html[14/11/11 11:35:09 AM]
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